
Garden Pathway Project Proposal 10/24/2022 
 

 
Overview: The proposed project would enhance the connection between the Schuh-Mullen 
neighborhood and the Kane Street Garden. The two are connected by a tunnel under the 
viaduct. Currently there is no indication that the garden is close to the neighborhood, and the 
tunnel is not very inviting or aesthetically pleasing. This project would enhance the appearance, 
create an intuitive connection, and involve the people living in the neighborhood in ways that 
increase neighborhood pride and connection to one another. 
 
The plan: Lisa Mobley, a Schuh-Mullen resident and professional artist, will create the design 
and coordinate opportunities for neighborhood youth and families to participate in the creation 
of the pathway. Lisa will share design and make sure they are approved before initiating any 
work. Ideally the project would happen in the spring/summer of 2023 and would take 4-6 
weeks. Neighborhood residents will have input on design and opportunities to paint and create 
the garden gateway. 
 
Materials: Durable paint will be used to ensure the mural is weather resistant and lasting.  
 
Maintenance: We expect the project as designed would last a minimum of 10 years without 
needing major repairs. Lisa Mobley will assume responsibility for minor maintenance that may 
occur. 
 
Budget: We estimate this project can be completed for a cost of approximately $3000. This 
would include paints, brushes, and other needed materials.  

- Paint for primer, floor, wall base and wall detail - $2100 
- Supplies including ladders, paint cups/buckets - $500 
- Brushes and misc. needs - $400 

 
Request: We are requesting funding up to $3000 
 
Timeline: Work would begin in June of 2023 and conclude by the end of July 2023 


